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September 5, 2023 
 
 
Dear Bob Goldstein,  
 
I write in support of the rebranding of the B.S. Chemistry – Biochemistry Track to a B.S. 
Biochemistry program. The 2021 Gray & Associates report for CPE recommended this type 
of rebranding for the Biochemistry Track. As there are currently only four B.S. 
Biochemistry programs in Kentucky, it has the potential to aid in recruitment and retention 
for the College by attracting preprofessional (pre-med, pre-dental, pre-pharmacy) students 
and students interested in careers in biochemistry and biotechnology. Further, by 
rebranding the track to a program, it can then be accredited by the American Society of 
Biochemistry and Molecular Biology in the future. This proposal has my full support.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dayna R. Touron, Ph.D. 
Dean 
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